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ADDENDUM NUMBER 1 
Riverwalk Lighting Upgrades Project # 2 

RWL-CHA-0924 
September 9, 2024 

 
 
To all holders of Bid Documents, please be advised to the following: 
 

1. The PRIORITY for this Riverwalk Lighting Project No. # 2 will be to start on the light poles 016 
– 057 first to provide power for Holiday Lighting this Holiday Season.     

 
 
 

Acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in the space provided in the Proposal. Failure to do 
so may disqualify the Bidder. 

 
All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 

 
Daryle L. Parker, Purchasing Manager 
Purchasing Division  
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